
The Theresa Mayfield 
Scholarship


for

PHS graduating seniors planning to 

attend NCMC for a nursing degree


This scholarship is in honor of a caregiver at an 
elder care facility who navigated the extra 
responsibilities during the COVID lockdown and 
made those in her care feel deeply loved despite the 
increase in her daily responsibilities .


This scholarship is for any PHS graduating senior 
student that will attend North Central Michigan 
College (NCMC) to study nursing.




Please answer the following questions (1-4) on a 
separate document and also provide the requested 
attachments (A-E) listed below. Complete 
applications must be electronically submitted in one 
PDF document to the following email : 
pef.l@northmen.org.  Fully completed applications 
are due by April 15th at 3:00 pm.  (if the date falls on 
the weekend, please provide the email on the next 
school day at the latest)     

(Please note,  All questions must be answered and 
all attachments are required to be provided to be 
considered for this scholarship, additionally please 
provide your home address, your email address and 
your mobile or home phone number).


1)	 What is your Career Goal?


2)	 Why did you choose this goal?


3)	 Are there other factors you would like us to take 
	 into consideration regarding your application?


4)	 Describe the significant life events that make 	 	
	 you who you are today and what you hope 	 	 	
	 your life will be like 10 years from today.


mailto:pef.l@northmen.org


A)	 Letter of recommendation from a PHS teacher 	 	
	 or PHS school administrator.


B)	 Letter of recommendation from a member of the 
	 community.


C)	 High School transcript including 1st semester 	 	
	 senior year grades.


D)	 Standardized test score (s).


E)	 Your Resume, including participation in extra 	 	
	 curricular activities,  academic and athletic team 
	 participation, leadership activities/positions, 	 	
	 community service, employment.



